
 

 

 

 
 
4702 Huwilp Road,         Phone:   250-633-2228 

PO Box 240                       Fax: 250-633-2401 
New Aiyansh, BC            V0J 1A0  

  

    

 

INTERNAL/EXTERNAL 

Competition # 24-09 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

2 Positions - NISGA’A LANGUAGE & CULTURE ASSISTANT 

Nisga’a Elementary Secondary School 

  

Nisga’a School District No. 92 invites applications for 2 Nisga’a Language & Culture Assistants.  These are 5 hour a day positions 

at Nisga’a Elementary Secondary School starting as soon as possible and ending June 28, 2024. 

The successful applicants will work with the Nisga’a Language lab. The Language Lab is an online platform that supports Nisga'a 

language learning. Applicants will work together and with teachers, staff and the Principal to learn and manage the Nisga’a 

Language Lab platform. Work will include uploading and managing content on the platform. Duties will be assigned by the school 

Principal.  

 The successful candidate will have demonstrated: 

• Completion of Grade 12  

• Knowledge of Nisga’a history, culture, and language 

• The ability to speak Nisga’a fluently and/or be willing to learn more Nisga’a language 

• Willingness to participate in the planning and development, as well as support, delivery of language and cultural activities in 

the school 

• Ability to work cooperatively with administration, school office staff, and teachers doing regular school activities 

• Ability to work constructively with parents and students as requested  

• Experience in a high-energy environment working with elementary students 

• Experience with online platforms  

• Proficient use of standard Microsoft applications 

• Knowledge of Technology is an asset 

•  

 

Applications must be made in writing, accompanied by 3 work related references and transcript(s) that address level(s) of 

competency in the above qualifications.  Please forward resume with 3 recent work-related employment references and other 

supporting documents.  

This posting will remain open until 12 noon November 6, 2023. 

Pay and benefits are in accordance with the current CUPE Collective Agreement.  

We thank all applicants and advise that only those short-listed will be contacted. For further clarification please contact Mr. Mark 

Koebel, Principal, at Nisga’a Elementary Secondary School, mkoebel@nisgaa.bc.ca. A successful criminal record clearance will be 

required prior to beginning any position with Nisga’a School District No. 92. Should you have any questions regarding this 

posting, please contact our Human Resources Department.   
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